
FROM LAURENT BORDIER 
GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUTE FUND 
 
 

FROM SCOTT & CAROL FENTON 
IN MEMORY OF LEE BERNE 
CEMETERY BEAUTIFICATION FUND 
 
 

FROM DANIEL & SARAH GOODWIN 
GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUTE FUND 
 
 

FROM NAOMI & THOMAS HECKROTH 
THE JENNIFER BARNUM LURIA EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER FUND 
 
 

FROM NEAL & LISA ROSEN 
IN MEMORY OF ROSE ROSEN 
NETTIE DIRECTOR LIBRARY FUND 
 
 

FROM ALAN & EVE ROSENFELD 
IN APPRECIATION OF STREAMING SERVICES 
GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUTE FUND 
 
 
 


